
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
ANNUAL COUNCIL - 18 MAY 2016: SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA NO 2 
 
Please find attached the following report which was marked “to follow” on 
the agenda for the above meeting: 
 

7. Members' questions (Pages 3 - 4) 
 

 To receive any Members' questions. 
 

 
Please bring these papers with you to the meeting next Wednesday 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Martin Ibrahim 
Democratic Services Team Leader 
Democratic Services 
martin.ibrahim@eastherts.gov.uk 
 
 
 

MEETING : COUNCIL 

VENUE : COUNCIL CHAMBER, WALLFIELDS, HERTFORD 

DATE : WEDNESDAY 18 MAY 2016 

TIME : 7.00 PM 

Chairman and Members of the 
Council 
 
 
cc.  All other recipients of the Council 
agenda 

Your contact: Martin Ibrahim 
Ext: 2173 
Date: 16 May 2016 
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ANNUAL COUNCIL – 18 MAY 2016 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor N Symonds to ask the Executive Member for Health and 
Wellbeing: 
 
Would the Executive Member for Health and Wellbeing strongly urge our 
housing associations to work in a much more proactive manner with the 
police to evict those known to be dealing drugs, causing anti-social 
behaviour and making other residents’ lives a misery. 
 
 
Question 2 
 
Councillor P Phillips to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
The "Stop Bengeo Quarry" campaign is working tirelessly to highlight the 
significant dangers to our local community of extracting over 2.5 million 
tonnes of sand and gravel from an area that is 320 metres from Bengeo 
Primary school and in close proximity to many hundreds of local residents, 
following an application by local land owners to Hertfordshire County 
Council in March this year.  Can I ask the Leader to join myself, local 
colleagues, local residents and our MP in offering her, and this Council’s, 
support to the "Stop Bengeo Quarry" campaign? 
 
 
Question 3 
 
Councillor M Stevenson to ask the Executive Member for Environment and 
the Public Space: 
 
Can the Council's policy of not entering to collect items of heavy furniture 
be changed in the case of vulnerable and elderly residents, who otherwise 
might have to pay privately to remove items to the kerbside? 
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